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August 29, 1979

Docket No. 50-245

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. D. L. Ziemar.n, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #2
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20535

References: (1) D. L. Ziemann letter to W. G. Counsil dated July 16, 1979.

(2) W. G. Counsil letter to D L. Ziemann dated November 20, 1978.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 1
SEP Topic III-10.C , EbR Recirculation

Pump Discharge Valves

In Reference (1), Northeast Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) was provided with
the revised NRC Staff assesement of SEP Topic I II--10. C . NNECO's review of
that assessment has determined that the revision is factually correct with

respect to the Millstone Unit No. 1 design and accurately reflects
our comments provided in Reference (2).

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

h>

W. G. Counsil
Vice President
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